
	
	
	
	
	

Pentwater	Fish	Cleaning	Station	
	
	

The	PSA	fishing	community	has	enjoyed	the	service	of	the	Pentwater	Village	Marina	
Fish	Cleaning	Station	for	many	years.		The	central	location	is	a	popular	gathering	
spot	for	PSA	members	and	visitors	to	view	the	day’s	catch	and	for	fishermen	to	
process	their	fish.	
	
In	2018,	the	Village	installed	a	new	grinder	to	upgrade	the	service	of	the	station.		
This	was	at	a	large	cost	to	the	Village,	along	with	the	continued	cost	of	pump-outs	
and	maintenance	over	the	season.			
	
The	PSA	Board	of	Directors	would	like	to	help	support	the	Village	to	help	
underwrite	the	cost	of	this	service	to	our	fishing	community	by	collecting	donations	
to	be	contributed	to	the	Village	at	the	end	of	the	fishing	season.	
	
We	are	adding	a	donation	line	to	the	PSA	membership	form	as	a	designated	
contribution	to	the	fish	cleaning	station.		We	would	encourage	everyone	to	join	our	
effort	to	raise	funds	to	support	this	service.	Having	a	centrally	located,	modern	fish	
cleaning	station	is	really	a	great	service	to	PSA	members	and	their	guests.		
	
You	may	send	a	contribution	to	PSA	anytime,	and	we	will	earmark	your	donation	to	
support	the	fish	cleaning	station	and	we	will	keep	a	separate	accounting	of	that	
fund.	
	
Thanks	for	your	support.	
	
PSA	Board	


